
September 2018 

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
It is hard to believe that I have been in Knysna for 3 months already.   The Lord has 
already provided me with some amazing ministry opportunities. Part of learning the 
South African culture has been learning that nothing happens quickly. It is very 
much a hurry up and wait mentality. 

Over the last couple of months, I have had the opportunity to tag along with some 
of my team mates and observe the ministries the Lord has called them to as well as 
see the doors open to using my healthcare experience in some of these settings.  

At the end of July, I had the opportunity to go to one of the primary schools 
in the area and spend some time in the classroom. While watching the kids play 
outside, one of the students fell and skinned her knee (no big deal). However, it 
took approx 10 minutes for the one first aid kit to be located It was sad to discover 
that a school of over 1000 students only had one first aid kit with 10 bandaids in 
it. All of this to say, that there is a GREAT NEED. I had the opportunity to make 
up  19 kits and take them to the school. They could use around 10 more kits if the 
funds are available. If anyone would like to help offset the cost for these kits 
(approx $20 each), please send funds to Daystar Baptist Missions PO BOX 1193 
Barboursville, WV 25504. Designate to Hannah Bennett First Aid Kits.  

Please pray for the following potential ministries:  

Teaching abstinence education in Knysna High School in Oct or Nov

Teaching Health Education in the Mission School to 2nd-7th graders

Certification to teach CPR and first aid (this would open the door to reach many 
people in the community)

Also, October 14-27, I will be traveling to Cape Town (about 5 hours away) to take 
part in a 2 week volunteer opportunity. I will be volunteering through a South 
African organization to help out at a local government clinic. I am praying that this 
allows me to see some of the needs as well as better understand the healthcare 
system here in South Africa. Thank you for your part in reaching the lost of Knysna. 

In Christ,  

   Hannah Bennett 

Financial Support 

MONTHLY SUPPORT: 
90% 

PRAISES 

*Acquired a long-
term rental  

PRAYER 
REQUESTS 
*Remaining $480 
per month of support 
to come in 

*Language training 
and orientation 

*Adjustment to life 
and culture of South 
Africa 

*Ministry 
Opportunities 

Delivering First Aid Kits

HANNAH BENNETT  
MISSIONARY TO SOUTH AFRICA  

Where there is no vision, the people perish.” Proverbs 29:18 

Contact Info: PO BOX 3192 Knysna 6570 South Africa (814-203-9354)
Mission Board: Daystar Baptist Missions Huntington, WV
Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church Coudersport, PA


